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Weekly Update for McAdam High 
 

Hello everyone, say goodbye to January and hello to February! The school year keeps moving right along. 

 

Monday 

• Congratulations to the Senior Boys Basketball team for a great week of basketball.  The team 

represented the school very well during several games last week and on the weekend!!  If you have not 

had a chance to see the boys play come and check out their next home game. 

 

• Co-op for grade 12 has started this semester.  Some students are still looking for placements, please 

contact the school if you know of any great opportunities. 

 

Tuesday 

• Report Cards went home last week for all grade 9-12 students.  If you have not seen a report card, 

please ask your child for theirs.  If any family member wants to meet the teacher to discuss the report 

card, please call the school to arrange a meeting time. Everyone at the school would be happy to meet! 

 

Wednesday 

 

• Sexual Violence New Brunswick presentation to high school students.                           

 

Thursday  

 

• Coming up: February 10 – 14 – All students will be in small groups during SPARK to focus on Social 
Emotional Learning strategies around self-awareness.                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
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• Coming up: February 17 is Family Day – no school for staff or students  

 

• Coming up: February 28 is Participation Day – Students will have the opportunity to go to Fredericton 

for swimming and skating.  Stay at the school for snowshoeing.  We will end the day with a large lunch. 

 

 
 

 


